
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 19th April 2021 
 
This week in Reception 

Welcome back! This week we will be talking and writing about our Easter Holidays.  
 

Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will be recapping all the sounds and tricky words we have 
covered. We will go over some of the new high frequency words.  

 
English and Topic 
We will be writing about our Easter holidays, focusing on using the school script, using 
clear finger spaces and a full stop at the end of every sentence. We will also be re-capping 
the Easter story, sequencing the key events.  
 
Maths 

This week we are revisiting time – reading the time to o’clock and introducing half 
past. We will also be making amounts with 1p’s and 2p’s, practising counting in 
two’s.  

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words. A list of all phases 2 and 

3 high frequency words have been uploaded to our class ongoing 
resources on the school website. Please print off these flashcards 
to practise together. 

2. Practise reading and writing phase 2 and 3 digraphs and trigraphs. 
3. Please listen to/read with your child every day. Please keep these 

books in their book bags each day as we use these at school to 
read with them.  

4. Practise writing a rhyming string- cat- fat- rat. Give your child a starting word and ask 
them to write that word and then a list of ones that rhyme.  

5. Practise telling the time and make amounts with coins.   
 

 

Action points 

★Please remember to send in your child’s bean plant and plant diary on Monday morning. 
★PE will be held on Monday afternoons starting 19 April, please ensure that you send in 
your child’s named PE bag and kit. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★Please remember to bring reading books back on Thursday. Bugclub books are also 
added every Monday so you may wish to keep these to read together every Thursday and 
Friday once book are handed back in.   
★New books have been uploaded on Bugclub. 
 

If you have any concerns please feel free to email us 
 
 Reception Team. 


